
 Dear Student, 

 On behalf of the Office of Student Affairs, welcome to the Pitzer community! We are excited 
 to have you on campus in a few short months. The New Student Orientation (NSO) and 
 Student Success Initiatives departments are partnering together to introduce you to the 
 many aspects of life at Pitzer and provide you with all you need to know to get off to a good 
 start. 

 Later this month, Information Technology (IT) will email you with your Pitzer email address, 
 single sign-on (SSO) login credentials, and Pitzer ID number. Be sure to set up your 
 account as soon as you get this email so you’ll have everything in place to complete your 
 summer tasks. You’ll get more info on those a little later. 

 August 2023 | NRS Orientation  - We’ll be reaching out later this summer to fill you in on 
 events specifically designed for New Resource Students. Stay tuned! 

 We will be in touch soon! But, if you have any questions in the meantime, feel free to email 
 us at orientation@pitzer.edu. 
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